
The students of the Department of Accounting and 
Taxation of our Vocational School participated in the 
"Digital Trends and Women in the Accounting 
Profession" panel held on 8 March International 
Women's Day in cooperation with Tokat Gaziosmanpaşa 
University 15 July Congress and Culture Centre National 
Will Hall in cooperation with the Women and Family 
Studies Application and Research Centre of our 
University and Tokat Chamber of Certified Public 
Accountants.  

In the panel moderated by Erol DEMİREL, President of 
the Istanbul Chamber of Certified Public Accountants, 
Prof. Dr. Mihriban COŞKUN ARSLAN, faculty member of 
TOGÜ İİBF Business Administration Department, Selçuk 
GÜLTEN from Ankara Söz SM A.Ş. and Eray YİĞİTOĞLU, 
Certified Public Accountant, took part as panellists. In 
the panel, information on the future of the accounting 
profession and artificial intelligence was conveyed. In 
addition, the subject of "Women in the Accounting 
Profession" was also discussed. The "Digital Trends and 
Women in the Accounting Profession" panel ended with 
the photos taken by our students with the panellists. We 
would like to thank everyone who contributed to the 
event, especially the TOGU Women and Family Studies 
Application and Research Centre and Tokat CPA Office. 


